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Rayner, Jenna

Subject: FW: Land Allocation Milnthorpe

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: 23- Jan- 11 12:09
To: Development Plans
Subject: Land Allocation Milnthorpe

Thankyou for your letter Ref DH/60.12.43 on land allocation in Milnthorpe for housing. My concern is 
specifically with area RN57M and
R93 which are set aside for housing.
In principle i have no objections
to housing being built on either of these sites. My concern is with how you propose to access these 
sites in terms of traffic.
The current road
up to St Anthonys Hill is  neither wide enough for constant two way traffis nor is it suitable because of 
the gradients involved. This has been highlighted particularly so far this winter with the hill having to 
be cleared of snow on several occasions.
Perhaps you tell me how you
do in fact propose to access these sites if development goes ahead.

Yours Sincerely,
David.J.Poole.
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